



Enquiries- ring Worcester Royal Hospital 01905 760430

Dear Parent/Carer.

Thank you

## Orthoptic (Vision) Screening Tests in Schools

Worcestershire Specialist Children's Service offers a routine eye test to every child in the Reception year. The Orthoptist will be attending your child's school soon to test their eyes. Under the current COVID-19 guidelines the Orthoptist will be wearing PPE and using alcohol hand sanitiser after each child is tested. Equipment will also be cleaned using disinfectant wipes.

You will be informed of the results of the test. If your child does not pass the eye test, we will let you know what to do next.

The school may also be informed of the result of your child's test.

If you do not wish your child to receive this eye screening test or if they are already under an Orthoptist please fill in the bottom of this form and send it back to your child's class teacher as soon as possible. If you have filled in the bottom of the form your child will **not** be tested.

Your child will be automatically screened by the Orthoptist unless you opt out by completing the section below

If you would like to know more about how the Trust handles Personally Identifiable Information, please visit <a href="https://www.worcsacute.nhs.uk/gdpr">www.worcsacute.nhs.uk/gdpr</a>

Jonathan Graves Head Orthoptist ×	
I do not wish my child to receive the Orthoptic screen	
Name of Child:	Date of Birth:
School:	
Contact number:	
Signed:	

\* Parent /\* Carer